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June 2, 2020 
 
Ms. Marija Tresoglavic 
Acting Commission Secretary and Manager 
Regulatory Support 
British Columbia Utilities Commission 
Suite 410, 900 Howe Street 
Vancouver, BC V6Z 2N3 
 
Dear Ms. Tresoglavic: 
 
RE: Project No. 1599053 

British Columbia Utilities Commission (BCUC or Commission) 
British Columbia Hydro and Power Authority (BC Hydro)  
Transmission Service Market Reference-Priced Rates Application – 
Incremental Energy Rate Pilot 
Responses to BCUC and Interveners Information Request (IR) No. 3 
Extension Request  

 

BC Hydro writes to request an extension to the filing date for its responses to BCUC and 
Intervener Round 3 IRs as outlined in BCUC Order No. G-111-20 on May 12, 2020. 

BC Hydro has reviewed the BCUC and intervener IRs and identified that a number of 
BC Hydro resources required to respond to them are engaged in urgent COVID-19 
customer relief work or operations work that has also been affected and need more time 
to respond. 

Accordingly, BC Hydro respectfully requests that the regulatory timetable be amended 
as follows: 

Action Original Date (2020) Proposed Date (2020) 

BC Hydro written responses to IR No. 3 June 5 June 19 

BC Hydro final argument June 15 June 29 

Intervener final argument June 22 July 6 

BC Hydro reply argument June 29 July 13 
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For further information, please contact Anthea Jubb at 604-623-3545 or by email at 
bchydroregulatorygroup@bchydro.com. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 Fred James 
Chief Regulatory Officer 
 
rz/ma 
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